Our Ref: ABR/KJ/2015/126



Fox Street Derby DE1 2LF

Telephone 01332 204040

01332 371867 Fax

post@landau-forte.org.uk

Email Website www.landau-forte.org.uk

Dear Parent/Carer.

13 June 2016

Thank you for all of your feedback and comments on the proposals for the new College day for 2016-17. I am pleased to be writing with the official timings for next year and have enclosed these for your reference.

In particular, you will notice that Tutor Time is now the last session of the day, which will finish at 3.15-3.20. This will enable a larger number of students to remain on site after College to complete homework and participate in enrichment activities.

The length of sessions has also been reduced to a maximum of 55 minutes. This is something that has the full support of Learning Tutors as it allows sufficient time for students to delve deeply into the subjects they are studying, whilst ensuring they experience a range of sessions throughout the day. In this way they will approach each session with fresh enthusiasm.

Staff will continue to be available to our students for the same amount of time as they currently are, with continued access to Learning Tutors after College for revision classes and one-to-one tutorials.

These changes reflect much of the parental, student and staff feedback we have received. I anticipate that the new timings will support improved outcomes for students and ensure that they are able to make the most of their blend of sessions, enrichment activities and learning at home.

Yours sincerely

Marich

Ms A Brannick

Principal

National Teaching School designated by





Landau Forte Charitable Trust A company limited by guarantee